
Securities 
Exchange 
Commission 

Office of the Commission Secretary 

MEMORANDUM: 

F O R : The Enforcement & Investor Protection Dept. (EIPD) 
The Market Participants 
All Concerned 

F R O M : The Office of the Commission Secretary (OCS) 

S U B J E C T : Implementation of the Requirements of the New General 
Information Sheet (GIS), SEC Memorandum Circular No. 17 
(2018) 

Quoted below is the resolution from the Minutes of the Commission Meeting 
held on 26 February 2019 which reads: 

"RESOLVED, To DEFER the submission of the 
new General Information Sheet (GIS) containing the 
Beneficial Ownership Disclosure page to 30 June 
2019. Hence, by 30 June 2019, filers are expected to 
use and shall submit the new GIS containing the 
Beneficial Ownership Disclosure page." 
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D A T E : 28 February 2019 

, JR. 
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